
                     

   

 

20 May 2022 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students 

Year 13 Update  

We hope you are all well at this time.  This letter outlines the arrangements for your child as they 
complete their studies with us here at Cardinal Newman.  

Leavers’ Mass    

The Year 13 Leavers’ Mass and buffet will take place on Friday 27th May at 1.10pm in the Pope Francis 
Hall.  If parents or carers would also like to attend please email Miss McHugh to confirm your seat(s).  
Please be aware that subject staff will continue to support students in their timetabled lessons up until 
the final examination in each subject.   

Year Book    
The Student Leadership Team are also supporting the end of year celebrations by organising a Year 
Book.  This is the perfect way to capture school memories and friendships and can be a treasured 
keepsake. The softback book will depict memories from Years 7 to 13. To order a book payment is 
required by Friday 10th June.  To make your payment of £9.50 please visit our online payment system 
- https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login.  Payment can also be made via School Gateway app.  
We are no longer able to accept cash or cheque. 

Prom   

The Year 13 Prom will be held at the Village Hotel on Thursday 30th June 2022.  Guests are requested 
to arrive from 7pm. If a student would like to attend they need to make a payment of £30 by visiting 
the online payment system – https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login 

Results Day   

 Results Day this year is on Thursday 18th August 2022.  We will be able to confirm shortly what time 
students will be able to collect their results.   Students who have applied to university will be able to 
view their updated UCAS Track page before 8.30am on that day. The Sixth Form Team will also be 
available to offer guidance and support.  

If your son/daughter would like some support in making applications for an apprenticeship or 
employment pathway please contact our Careers Advisor Miss Brennan who will be able to support.  
Her email address is:  marie.brennan@cncs.school 

Thank you for your continued support throughout your son/daughter's time at Cardinal Newman.  If 
you have any questions please contact Miss McHugh on sarah.mchugh@cncs.school 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss S McHugh        Ms E O’Connor 

Head of Sixth Form        Headteacher 
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